From: Jeremiah Black

To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)
Subject: Movi testing is needed
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 6:00:33 PM

I am writing this email to express my belief thAt we need to protect our Alaskan sheep and
goats. Movi is a threat to our wild life. I believe domestic life stock should be tested and that

testing should be required by law.
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